
Immediate 

 

No. 3S/DSP/1 

Government of India 

Central Vigilance Commission 

******* 

        Satarkta Bhawan, Block ‘A’, 

        GPO Complex, INA, 

        New Delhi- 110023 

        Dated the 14
th
 June 2002  

 

To 

 

  All Chief Vigilance Officers 

 

Subject: Promotion of Govt. Servants against whom preliminary inquiries are 

pending – clarification regarding. 

 

     ****** 

 

Sir/Madam, 

 

  The undersigned has been directed to refer to the Commission's letter of even 

number dated 28.03.2002, on the above subject, and to say that the instructions contained 

therein are hereby withdrawn.  The Commission, however, desires that in the matter of 

promotion of public servants, the instructions contained in DOPT's O.M.No.22011/4/91-

Estt.(A) dated 14.09.1992 may be followed strictly. 

 

         Yours faithfully, 

 

              
            (K.L. Ahuja) 

              Officer on Special Duty 

 


